
Central 
lodge #6, 
a.F.&a.M. 
Chartered deCeMber 19, 1861 
 

trestle board – June, 2023 
Stated Communications  

2nd Wednesday -  May through December 
Dinner (JKQ at Crook’s Palace in Black Hawk) at 

1730 Hours 
Lodge Opens at 1900 Hours 

 
Joint Meeting1st Wednesday with Idaho Springs 

#26 January through April – Dinner at 1830, 
Lodge opens at 1930. 

 
 

ContaCt us 
 

Central Lodge #6, A.F.&A.M. 

PO Box 722 

111 Eureka Street 

Central City, Colorado  80427 

 

Visit us on the web – 

www.centrallodge#6.org 

 

 

 

 
Officers 

Worshipful Master – Tim Lambert, PM 

Senior Warden – Don Hale 

Junior Warden – Russ Magyar 

Treasurer – Wayne Arner, PM 

Secretary – Michael Scott, PM 

Senior Deacon – Jered Minter 

Junior Deacon – Jerry Edwards 

Senior Steward – Fred Dare, PM 

Junior Steward – Jim Thomas, HPM 

Chaplain – Wes Cannady, PM 

Marshall – Al Brown, PM 

Tiler – Lewis Wagner, PM 

 

CoMMittees 

 
Charity – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, 

WB Tim Lambert 

Grievance – WB Don Hale, WB Jim Thomas, Russ 

Magyar 

Audit – WB Don Hale, Russ Magyar, WB Danny 

Tomlinson 

Publicity/Community Relations – WB Danny 

Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, WB Jim Thomas 

Youth – WB Lewis Wagner, WB Danny Tomlinson, WB 

Rick Wenzel 

Building – WB Danny Tomlinson, Jered Minter, WB 

Wayne Arner, Russ Magyar, WB Jim Thomas 

Finance –WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Wayne Arner, WB 

Tim Lambert, WB Don Hale, Russ Magyar 

Cemetery –WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Jim Thomas, 

Russ Magyar 
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Message from the east 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6 

  

 Brethren of Central #6 -  
In just a few short days, we will be 
passing Brother Jared Stephens to the 
Fellowcraft Degree.  This will take the 
majority of our meeting time, so only 
important business will be discussed.  I 
hope we have a very good showing.  I 
strongly believe that degree work is 
the most important work we can do as 
a Masonic Lodge.  Bringing in and 

bringing up new Masons is the best 
way to ensure our survival as a 
fraternity. 
We also have another candidate, 
Johnathan Weisneth, who has chosen 
to be initiated at the annual Lodge 
over Simpkins Store in Fairplay, on 
August 12.  Our lodge members will be 
responsible for the degree team and 
lectures.  Please contact SW Don Hale 
(Master Mason degree team leader) to 
get a part, small or large) so that we 
can minimize the need to “borrow” 
other Masons to assist in this Degree.  I 
you have never been to the Lodge over 
Simpkins Store, this is your 
opportunity.  I’ve been once, many 
years ago and still remember it 
fondly.  There is plenty of time for 
anyone never participating in an 
Initiation to learn a part and be 
involved.  I know the Lodge is really 
tiny, but there should be room 
for  sideliners to witness the 
event.  Please put it on your calendar 
so we can give an accurate RSVP once 
we near the date. 
As usual, I look forward to our pre-
meeting dinner at The Crook’s Palace, 
aka: JKQ BBQ.  Always good food and 
great service.  They always greet us 

with a smile, even if we occasionally 
forget to let them know we are coming 
in such numbers. 
Although our Lodge has been “dark” 
until recently, we have been busy, 
certainly by the work of none other 
than our Jr. Past Master Danny 
Tomlinson.  Between patriotic events 
such as Flags for Fallen Vets, Masonic 
cemetery clean-up throughout Gilpin 
County and surrounding areas, and 
other events in the middle Colorado 
area.  He keeps us on our toes and I 
hope he never “dries up.”  He is truly a 
treasure to all the mountain lodges. 
I finish with a quote from Brother 
Albert Pike: 
“What we have done for ourselves 
alone, dies with us; what we have 
done for others and the world, 
remains and is immortal.” 
 
  
So much to do, too many words to 
write.  Can’t wait to see you all at 
Central. 
 Your humble servant, 
Tim Lambert, PM 
WM of Central Lodge #6 
720-692-7282 
hossbugler@msn.com 

mailto:hossbugler@msn.com
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